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RIN 3038-AC61
From: Tim Considine in Winchester, Hampshire

Please review your proposed legislation to restrict IIB to one firm.

I believe this will limit market competition and do nothing to protect traders.

If anything, the reduction in choice will make it more difficult for private traders

Thank you.
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